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Mr. Valdas V. Adamkus
Regional Adminis t rato r

William Allgood
Fire Prevent ion O f f i c e r

Protection Agency, Region V
230 South Dearborn Street
Chicago, Illinois 60604

Dear Mr. Adamkus:

We are in receipt of Representative Dave Johnson's
letter to you, dated December 2, 1985, regarding the Industrial
Excess Landfill site in Uniontown, Ohio. This is, of course,
located within Lake Township and is of grave concern to the
citizens of this community.

We wholeheartedly agree with comments made by
Representative Johnson and again request, on behalf of the
citizens of this community], necessary information regarding
this site.

KE TOWNSHIP TRUSTEES

''"""David L7' Herbert, Vice President.
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cc: Margaret McCue, Community Relations Coordinator, U.S. EPA
Jay Plucinski, Remedial Project Manager, U.S. EPA
Lee N. Thomas, U.S. EPA
Chris Borello
WHBC Radio
Mike Hankey, Canton Repository
Jim Weber, Canton Repository
John Kostrzewa, Beacon Journal
Phil Porter, Thomson Newspapers, Inc.


